Minutes of the Meeting of the Board of Education, Unified School Dist. No. 466, 704
College Street, Scott City, Kansas, Monday, June 13, 2016, 5:30 P.M.

The Board of Education of Unified School District No. 466 met in special session on
Monday, June 13, 2016, at 5:30 p.m. in the Administration Building Board Meeting Room,
704 S. College St., Scott City, KS, with the following members present:

Chris Price, Ben Taylor, Lynnette Robinson, Eric Erven, Leann Wiechman, and
Mark Dauvis.

Others present were Jamie Rumford, Superintendent; Brad McCormick, Randall Huck,
Jana Irvin and Shawn Roberts, building administrators; Brent Jennings. Stuart Nelson,
Nick Nemechek, Rod Haxton, Scott County Record reporter, and Susan Carter, Board
Clerk.

Ben Taylor opened the meeting.

Stuart Nelson and Nick Nemecheck, GMCN Architects, were in attendance for the next
step in Master Planning. The architects gave a power point presentation, along with
drawings of SCMS, SCES, Administration Building, and the Sports Complex. Each
building was discussed in depth about future needs, projected costs and timelines
involved. The next step in the Master Planning process will be staff and community
involvement.

Chris Price arrived at the meeting during the discussion.

Mark Davis made a motion to adjourn. Ben Taylor seconded the motion. The meeting
adjourned at 7:00 p.m.
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